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On Friday, October 13th at the ASCCC Area A meeting it was announced that the 
articulation between UC and CCC in chemistry and physics is going well.  This would not 
be with just one UC, but the entire system. There would only be one uniform set of 
classes required to ensure transfer as a junior.  
 

It is not a "done deal" yet. We are waiting on the final decision of the UC chancellor, or 
other administrator, to agree.  There is a little reluctance at this time.  It may, or may 
not, pertain to quality and rigor at our level.  
 

John Stanskas, ASCCC Rep (Professor of Chemistry), is a major lead.  I have e-mailed 
him to ask if there is anything we can do. My personal feeling is that this is the most 
important factor in pathways for our physical science students.   
 

 


